Philips Industrial Activities 1s aware of the requirement to implement a foil shield located
on the PCMCIA card slot door in order to meet the FCC portable device SAR
requirements. Philips Industrial Activities provides this attestation that it will implement
the foil shield as shown in the application for FCC [D:PT3-PRONTO on all units
manufactured by them for import into the United States.
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